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The ProviderConnect upgrade from v2.189 to v2.197 introduces the following changes: 

1. Claim column: 

 The Treatment History screen now displays a “Claim” column. The claim id number and date of claim is shown 

in this field.   

 

 When the claim id link is chosen, the provider is taken to the “View Claim” screen. This screen allows a provider 

to edit/delete claim and add coordination of benefits (COB).   Please ignore these functions  

 The provider also has the ability to add a professional service from this page.  
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2. Add Professional Claim button 

In the Treatment History screen, the Add New Treatment Service now reads ‘Add Professional Claim’   

 To begin to enter treatment services: Click – Add Professional Claim 

 

3. Funding Source 

In the Add/Edit Claim screen. 

 When entering a claim, providers will now have to choose a Funding Source before they can add a claim. MH 

Providers will need to select ‘Mental Health (1)’ 

 Skip the Diagnosis fields and click on Add Claim 
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This will take you to the View Claim screen: 

 At the moment, Riverside is not using the functionality on this screen (Please skip these fields). 

 Bypass this screen by choosing “Add Professional Service”.  

 

There are no changes in the Add Treatment Set Up screen- Proceed as usual. 

4. Diagnosis Details 

In the Add Treatment- Details screen. 

 When adding treatment details (duration, location, etc) to a claim, SKIP the “Diagnosis Details” section. 

 And click on “Add Treatment(s)” 
 

 

This concludes the changes that are introduced in the ProviderConnect v.2.197.   

Questions about billing procedures in ProviderConnect contact ELMR Support at (951) 955-7360 or 

ELMRSupport@rcmhd.org. 


